
The World As It Could Be 
Is Within Reach 

Rite-of-Passage Performance 
 

May 31 6-8 p.m. 
Arroyo High School Cafeteria 

 
A	Rite-of-Passage	is	a	ceremony	or	event	marking	

an	important	stage	is	someone’s	life.	
	

Throughout	this	semester,	students	have	been	on	a	
journey	to	learn	more	about	the		

Universal	Declaration	of	Human	Rights,		
the	importance	of	a	healthy	community,	and		
how	they	can	contribute	in	a	meaningful	way.	

	

Please	join	us	to	celebrate	the	youth	and	
witness	their	growth	through	a	

final	performance	to	the	community		
with	music	and	food	to	follow!	

	

Arroyo	High	School	
15701	Lorenzo	Ave.		San	Lorenzo	

Sandy	Sohcot,	Director,	The	World	As	It	Could	Be	Program		
(415)	987-8573	

Jorja	Santillan,	Human	Rights	Education	Teacher	
(510)	317-4103	


